2 DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
&,/j KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

03 September 2019
SirlMadam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution
No. (IMP) 273 - 19, the Department is awarding the procurement of one hundred
(100) units of executive chair to your firm, the CKCO Enterprises, in the total
amount of  Eight Hundred FEighteen Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PhP
818,500.00) only, including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the
Department’s accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the
signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

i

J. EDUARDO
Undersecretary for Administration
and Head of the Procuring Entity

CKCO Enterprises

705 General Solano St.
San Miguel, Quiapo
Manila =

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000
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